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I hope this letter finds you all well.
We have some exciting news to share with you all.  After missing out on our Sports Day for the last two years, we have decided to make this one very special.  
With the support of Chorley School Sports Partnership, we have managed to secure Westway Sports Hub, Chorley.
Sports Day will take place on the 28th June 2022 from 9.30- 11.30am.
All children will need to be transported to and from the venue by yourselves or via private arrangement with other parents.  We fully understand the implications this has for working parents, which is why we are giving plenty of notice.  Also, due to the nature of the facilities, Sports Day will go ahead rain or shine!
Further details to follow, 
We look forward to seeing you all there, 
Many thanks,
Mrs Cliffe
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